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TIii� REQUIREMENTS FOR ·A SOLUTION TO OUR PRORLEMS 

In our illi tial presentation of the Alliance Analysis of the 
Problem and its origins we 6utlined some fundamental principles 
which inform our approach. These principhs expresa vc:!ry 
concisely what ere, for us, the minimum necessary requirements 
for a solution to our difficulties. 

Wo have of course detailed structural proposals to put at a 
later stage, which would give life to these ideas, but it is 
our understanding that at this point what is boinc requcstod is 
an account of the requiroments for a solution. 

Wo note also the valuable discussi�na which hove taken pince 
with tho other parties during the past two weeks and wo are 
encouraaed by tho degree of common ground which has been 
established. 

A COMMUNITY GOVERNMENT 

. ·, ,_;:, 1·'
j'•l.••.=i . ·,· ... ! 

',.,,,•,. ' 
I. I'· � ii : I. r ,, . . 

Our first principle expressed·�he conviction that, despite the 
obvious divisions, the people of Northern Ireland now form a 
community, Like any other auch community, these people hove 
tho right to determine thoir·o�n future, and participate 
directly in their own governance, We also expressed the view 
that a Provincial Government ii nece11ary to provide a common 
focus o! identity, and an opportunity to share in 11lf­
govcrnmcnt. 

Uncertainty and ambiguity provoke, a11xiety and aivcs 
encourasoment to tho•• who thrive on fear. Any 1olution must 
therefore remove the•• uncortaintie,. It is nocessnry [or 
there to bo a clear atatement of the right of the Northern 
Iroland community to 1el!-dotar•inotion, and a ctcar 
ackno�ledgemont that the wieh of that community ie to remain 
within the.. United Kingdom. 

Given that there are, a1 in every community, distinct 
identities, and particularly 1inca at least 1ome of thoso 
diotinctions have, in Northern Ireland, been puahed to tho 
point of division, it is nece11ary to create co-on 
institutions and instru111cnt1-of government in which all cnn 
participate and with which'all

° 

can identify, We take the view 
that an elactod Asao■bly, vith le3l•lativa •• well a• executive
function• in en extensive t•�f• of are•• (givinR 1i3nificont
1ocio-cconordc outono117), ·1nc udina relat1on1hip• with the, 
Republic of Ireland i1 the minimu11 neceuary to provide this 
unifying !actor, · :.·· "
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EVERYONE INVOLVED AND PROTECTED 
I ,  I 1;," 
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our second principle presen�ed our primary objective to be the 
protection and the valuin�of minorities . 

. ' ,,., .· 

Thero are a number of ways'in which this can be achieved. 

Firstly of course all elected representatives can preso the 
case for their people on the floor of an Assembly, or in tho 
Committees which would bo necessary to oversee the work of 
Deportrnenta, All elections to the Assembly, and to the 
me�borship-ond chairmanship ot any committees of the Aosembly 
must be on c proportionate basis,

The prospect o·f beinr, involved in government must be opan to 
any constitutional politician from any part of the community. 
In many societies including, one, could argue, the rest of the 
United Kingdom, the expedient'of the 'simple majority' crentes. 
the prospect of changing, ·and'indeed alternating novernmont. 
this is the principle upon:�hich:the whole Westminster system 
is constructed, right down!to���•'•rrangement of seating in the 
llouse or Commons. In Northernl·�raland durins the poriod 1922-
1972, this system created not.one'aingle chanae in the 
political profile of novarnmtnt. • • Elections ware so meaninr,tess 
that on mnny occasions they.were not even contested in some 
�ents. In order to ensure that elections cco meonin3£ul �uch 
arrangements must be modified. Modifications such as weighted 
majorities have been mentioned in this regard, and we believe 
that, oppliod in tho for■ation of the government, could fulfil 
the necessary requirement,. 

All of these proposals deal with the positive aspect of 
involvement of minoritiee (and majorities), but thero is alao a 
need for protections. We believe that protections mny bo 
needed for groupa end individuals. 

The bast machinery would be the establishment, entrenchment and 
enfoccoaeat of a D111 ot Ri3hta, justiciable through our own 
courts. 

Political protection of group'• could be achieved by the 
creation of a Political Right of Appeal, whereby a certain 
proportion of members of the AH0111bly could oppeol too hillhcr 
authority for arbitration •.• , •• 

LAW AND ORDER 
I• •� • o 
1·,. ' 

"Wit firmly believe that without;. univereal reapect for the law 
of the land and the authoritiea·appointad to enforce it, there 
can be no moa1ureable progress •.•••. " We have been struck by 
how this principle haa comma.nded'widHpread rupect at the 
conference. The majo� problem remains, 'How are we to achieve 
1uch respect.' 
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Some of the requirements mentioned above will holp, but it is 
also nocessary to deal directly with the control and execution 
of security policy, This is a matter of such oxtroma 
contention thot Alliance ha·, in the past regarded it with 
caution. We ore impressed not only with its importance, hut 
also with the fact that during our discussions thus far it has 
been possible to speak about it in a calm and thou&htful woy, 
It has also been clear that wa all see o significant input into 
BGCurity policy 011 being nocessary for the self-respect• ond 
community rospoct of o regional administration, 

Mony other aspects of the administration of justice, (for 
example prisons, probation service, law reform etc), could 
usefully bo considered in o regional context end wo would wish 
to fully explore the possibilities, 

It may also be noceuary to review the present functions ond 
arrangements of tho security !orcee, in order to give the sort· 
of relatively 'trash start' that may be needed in eomo minds, 
We will have constructive detailed proposals for this when the 
time comes to consider them. 

The principle requirement may �gain be stated thus: 
I 

There is no future for the Northern Ireland community, no 
eecurlty for ony fnmily or individual, and no prospect of 
economic improvement without respect tor the Rule of Lftw, At 
evor, levol thoee vho take position• of re•pon•ibility and 
represent all strands in our couunitYt muet hava, and iaust. 
exerciso. confidonco in tho law and in thoeo vho odminiotor it, 

THIS TOTALIT'! OF RELATIONS 

Under the term 'External Relations' in the Secretary of Stoto'• 
document ve have considered the requirements ot relations with 
the rest ot- th• United Kingdom (strand 1), the Republic of 
Ireland (laraaly strand 2), and the rest of the Europenn 
Community (etrand 1/2/3). We have already statod that there 
is a contribution to be mode, and a price to be paid for penco 
in our conununitYF by those who live out1ide ot Northern 
Ireland, and here ve indicate _the requiremonts, 

In relation with the raet ot the United Kingdom, we would 
accept that there could usefully be 1ome clarification or the 
lines of co11111unicationa, the channol• of influence, and the 
levels of accountablility, between the new provincial 
government and tho sovereign aovern•ent, and between the 
Weetminster MP'a elected from.Worthern Ireland, and the elected 
represent• t iYes at Stormont., • ;•_ 

Relations with tho Government ot the Republic of Ireland will 
require chana•• to Article• 2 & 3 ot the constitution ot the 
Republic, but given that pro1pect we would •e• it aa important 
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that a direct, 11tanclin3, govern111ant to governD1e11t rclotionohi1>, 
be established, and augmented by joint co11miooio110 on arena of 
shnrcd economic interest (eg agriculture, n11er13y, tourism <?tc,) 

We have previously exprossed the view that the totality or 
relations could usefully bs fostered by the 'replacement' of 

1', l:Z-

the present bilateral Anglo-Iriah Conference with a tri-partito 
council, and an associated tri-partite back-bench parliamcntsry 
tior, rnther than the present bilateral intcr-parlinmcntary 
body, Wo still view these as necesenry developments, 

The ndv<?nt of 1992, ond the present discussion• on the 
evolution of the European Community, convince us that the time 
is riaht to aroop the opporcunitias offered by thh broader 
framework, To see ourselves as ell living within a laraer 
border, rather than living on either sides of various 
geographical and political dividing lines, opens up tho 
prospoct of an increasing sense' of shared experience. The 
economic necessity ot repreeen�ing our people will aleo help to 
bind us together u a Northern. !I.reland community, as has 
already been seen by the jo�rit-�ctiviti•• ot the three MBP'11, 
Wo regard as necessary tho elaboration of a direct rola for o 
nev Assembly and Executivof 1 through • Bru1aela Office, in 
representation• encl negotiations with the Buropaon Co111111u11ity
structuraa. . • • : , 

PERMANENCE AND STABILITY 

the permanence and atabilit7 of any agreod outcome would be 
considerably enhanced by ita direct eadoraeaent by tho people. 

Clearly the people of Northern Ireland hove a primary interest, 
but the people of the Republic o! Ireland also have a vary rool 
interest and in any caaa they must expr••• their view 
poeitiveiy i� � referendum, if there is to be any change, as we 
maintain thar• mutt ba, in Article• 2 & 3 of the Republic' 11 

constitution. the construction of auch a test of public 
opinion i� not a •impla matter and will require a Rood dcol of 
thought and discussion, however the concept haa morit. 

•J 

·-
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